
Can you 
help? 

Every year we are 
fortunate enough to have the support from 
The Wood Street Mission. The Wood Street 

Mission is a charity that supports families 
across our region in many different ways and 
we as a school would like to say thank you. 

We are asking for donations of NEW toys and 
gifts for children aged 0 t0 14. If you would 

like to donate a toy to school to pass on, you 
can leave them at the school entrance each 
morning in a crate provided. Any donations 
will be greatly appreciated. You can donate 

toys, toiletry gifts or selection boxes. Toys to 
be donated by Wednesday 9th December. 

Thank you. 

See Mrs Cavanagh or Miss Rushton for more details 


